
Just a friendly reminder from, Silverton Police Department, that April is distractive 
driving awareness month. Extra patrols focusing on usage of cell phones or other 
electronic devices will be conducted. First offense is a $265 fine, second offense is a 
$440 fine and the third offense is a Crime. At any time a crash occurs the fine can 
increase and possibility of a license suspension.  

 

 

 

 


